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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break with your families.  
 

We welcome you back to the start of the Summer Term, where 
we all have moved into our new classrooms. Our new classrooms 
mean that we will be able to work together as one unit having 
more space so that we can provide more activities for the  
children . They are settling really well into the new rooms.  
 
This term we are introducing our new topic ‘All creatures great 
and small.’ We have started by investigating spiders and different  
insects, and finding out lots of  information about them.  
 

Last term we introduced the concept of story       
telling, which the children really embraced; 
learning the story and completing all the  
actions too. This term our story is  
The Very Busy Spider by Eric Carle.  
A copy of this will  be sent home, so you 
can read it to the children too.  
  

If there is anything you would like to discuss then please come 

and see us.  

Here is to a busy term ahead! 

Miss Correnti and Mrs. Thompson  



Easter Competition 
 

Thank you to everyone that took part in the colouring competition. 
 

We raised £37.00  
 

This will help to go towards buying some resources for the children to use in the 
garden over the summer. Thank you 

RECEPTION READING BOOKS 
 

Reading books need to be changed on a Monday and a Friday. We 
would like to ask parents to help us by choosing a new book with 

your child on these days. Please can you make sure that your child 
has their reading book and reading record with them everyday.  

The weather should hopefully be warming up. 
Please could you to bring in a named sunhat  

and water bottle.  It would be helpful if 
sun cream is already applied before 

school.  

PLEASE NOTE 
Summer uniform can now be worn to school. Girls summer dresses 

are yellow and can be bought from the school office.  



Dates for your Diary: 
 

1st May - BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
26th May - INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
29th May - 2nd June - Half Term  

5th July - Reception class assembly 
12th July - Nursery class assembly 
25th July - Last Day of Summer Term 

Children’s Learning 
 

Thank you to the parents that have signed up to look at 
their child's learning on the Interactive Learning Diary. 
There are some lovely pictures and videos showing what 
your children are learning whilst at school.  
 
We welcome your contributions too and would like you 
to share with us what they do whilst with you. You can 
now upload  pictures and videos. It would be lovely to 
see their adventures, wow moments and what they 
achieve at home.  
 
If you need any help in being able to access this or need      

support then please let us know.  

BAG 2 SCHOOL 
Bag 2 school is a free fundraising scheme, helping to raise money for schools.  

Your child will be coming home with a bag. If you have any unwanted clothes then 
please put them in the bag and return them to school by the 9th May. Bag 2 
school will then weigh them and give us some money in return. Thank you.  


